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Question for written answer E-000377/2013
to the Council
Rule 117
Vilija Blinkevičiūtė (S&D)

Subject: Protection of workers' rights and combating discrimination

I am pleased that Ireland, which holds the Council Presidency in the first half of 2013, mentions the 
protection of workers’ rights and combating discrimination in its work programme. This is particularly 
relevant as this year has been designated as the European Year of Citizens.

What specific actions will the Presidency take to improve the situation for workers, particularly workers 
who are mobile within the European Union?


